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Robert E Nyce, Director S i ^ '—
Independent Regulatory Review Commission %x 5 ^
333 Market Street 14th Floor %r OD g
Harrisburg, PA 17101 p ^

Dear Mr. Nyce,

The Pennsylvania Legislative Animal Network has reviewed the regulations to the Dog
Purchaser Protection Act. We commend and applaud the Attorney General's Office and
the Independent Regulatory Review Commission for the work accomplished in reaching
the regulations' final form. Thank you for taking P.L.A.N. 's comments into
consideration. We hope no further additions or deletions will be made.

We look forward to the publication of these regulations in The Pennsylvania Bulletin

Thank you.

Sincerely,

JohnnaL. Seeton
Chairperson

cc: Frank T. Donaghue, Chief Deputy Attorney General


